
HAI Europe survey reveals new data on
financial transparency of patient and
consumer organisations
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Two-thirds of the patient and consumer organisations working with the European Medicines
Agency (EMA) received partial or significant funding from pharmaceutical manufacturers
and/or industry associations, which suggests that the pharmaceutical industry is the
prevalent sponsor of the patient voice at the EMA.

Fewer than half of the 23 organisations complied with EMA financial reporting guidelines. The
EMA appears to have failed in the monitoring and enforcement its guidelines on financial
transparency.

These and other main findings are reported in HAI Europe’s recent survey on levels of
financial disclosure and transparency among patient and consumer organisations at the
European Medicines Agency (EMA).

Read the Research Article and Factsheet on our website www.haieurope.org

http://www.haieurope.org/11082010/11_Aug_2010_HAI_Europe_Article-Patient_&_consumer_orgs_at_EMA_Financial_disclosure.pdf
http://www.haieurope.org/11082010/11_Aug_2010_HAI_Europe_Factsheet-Patient_consumer_orgs_at_EMA_Financial_disclosure.pdf
http://www.haieurope.org/

